
 

Please join us for the opening reception of The Armenian Genocide, One 
Family’s Story at the College for Engaged Learning at Montclair State 
University. 
 
The exhibit, hosted in the ADP Center for Learning Technologies, traces the 
journey of Arek and Moses Zakarian from the turn of the twentieth century in 
the Ottoman Empire through genocide, survival, migration, and reemergence in 
the United States.  
 
Visitors will engage with the family’s personal photos, memoirs, musical 
instruments, artifacts and artwork—all of which serve as a backdrop to the 
broader history of the Armenian Genocide and related issues, including cultural 
loss and collective memory. 
 
Importantly, the Zakarian story connects us to other survivor and refugee 
communities in New Jersey, highlighting our common humanity. 
 
This event is free and open to the public. All are welcome. 
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September 22, 2023 
Friday 
 
12:45 – 2:15 PM 
 
The Commons, ADP 
Center for Learning 
Technologies 
 
University Hall Suite 
1122 
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Contact Information: 
 
Dr. Zoë Burkholder 
Director of the Holocaust, 
Genocide, & Human Rights 
Education Project 
 
burkholderz@montclair.edu 


